
 

 

November 7, 2017 

  

 

Mr. Rene Stucky 

Production/UIC Supervisor 

Conservation Division 

Kansas Corporation Commission 

266 N. Main Street 

Suite 220 

Wichita, Kansas 67202-1513 

RE:   Application for Injection Authority 

JTC Oil, Inc. 

Blunk 1-1- & 1-11 

Sec. 18-17S-21E 

Franklin County, Kansas 

Dear Mr. Stucky: 

Thank you for your letter dated October 30, 2017.  I do indeed wish a hearing scheduled regarding the 

JTC Oil, Inc. application for the Blunk wells.  I have cited my reasoning in a letter addressed to the 

Conservation Division, which letter is dated October 23, 2017 and sent via e-filing Express.  I have also 

hand delivered this same letter to the Offices of JTC Oil, Inc.  (I need make note that the published 

address of JTC Oil, Inc. in the “Legal Notices” section of the Ottawa Herald and which appeared in this 

newspaper on September 26, 2017 is, in fact, not the address of JTC Oil, Inc.  The error is confined to the 

street number which is printed as 35970 in said Legal Notice.  The street address is, in fact, 35790.  This 

error led to some difficulty which I encountered in attempting to hand deliver my letter.) I will 

participate in such hearing and eagerly look forward to engaging the relevant issues. 

Cordially, 

 

Scott Yeargain 

2263 Nevada Road 

Ottawa, Kansas 66067 

785-418-7615 

 

Cc:  JTC Oil, Inc. 
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